
 

 

 

 

Florida Prepaid Program 
Request to Opt Out of Automatic Billing 

Effective Spring 2011, Hillsborough Community College (HCC) will automatically bill for all 
Florida Prepaid Program students who are enrolled for Fall, Spring and/or Summer terms for the 
maximum amount allowed. Payment is limited to the amount of tuition credits remaining in your 
prepaid balance. 
If for any reason you do not want Hillsborough Community College to automatically bill the 
Florida Prepaid Program for your tuition charges, please complete the information at the bottom 
of this form and submit, no later than the last day of drop/add for the regular 16 week term to any 
campus Cashier Office or mail to:  

Hillsborough Community College 
District Administrative Office – Florida Prepaid Program 

P.O. Box 31127 
Tampa, FL 33631-3127 

You may also fax the form to 813-259-6003. 

PLEASE DO NOT BILL THE FLORIDA PREPAID PROGRAM ON MY 
BEHALF FOR THE FOLLOWING TERM: _________________. 

I understand that I will be responsible for ensuring other arrangements have been 
made to pay my tuition by the payment deadline date. I understand that I will need 
to re-submit this form every semester that I do not want the Florida Prepaid 
Program to be billed on my behalf. 

Date: _______________________ 
HCC ID: ____________________ 
Printed Name: _____________________________________ 
Signature: ________________________________________ 

Cashier Office: Florida Prepaid Program 
Hillsborough Community College, P.O. Box 31127, Tampa, FL 33631 - 3127 
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You may also email the form to acctsreceivable@hccfl.edu
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